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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

School Money  
 

 
We are delighted to inform you that we have recently signed up to the online payment 
system SchoolMoney, which is part of the Teachers2Parents app, that we already use.   
 
This new payment system will benefit both us as a school and you as a parent. You will be 
able to access your account at any time to see if there is anything you need to pay for. You 
will also be able to give consent for the trip or club at the time of paying.   
 
The sports clubs will be allocated as they are now, on first come first serve basis, payment 
will be required at the time of booking to reserve your child a place. 
 
The easiest way to access school money is by downloading the Teachers2Parents app on 
your mobile phone. You won’t need to sign up to this system as this is done automatically 
through the school and as long as you have provided us with up to date contact details we 
will send you an activation code within the next few days.  
 
If for any reason you are struggling to log in, it may be because you have not provided us 
with the correct contact details. Please let us know immediately if either your mobile number 
or email address changes. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation in the early stages of rolling this system out to you. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Christian Hamilton 
Head Teacher 
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